Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 3:28 PM

To: ‘Goswick, Raven'

Subject: RE: [EXT] Incident # NMLB1034046865
10/02/2020

Raven Goswick = NMT
For

EOG

Raven,

Please forward this to appropriate EOG personnel. The incident NMLB1034046865, is now closed in the OCD data base.
Please keep a copy of this communication, as no paper copy will follow. It will take some time for this to appear in
image file.

Thank you for your efforts.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
E.Spec.A

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations

From: Goswick, Raven <raven.goswick@nmt.edu>

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 10:10 AM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Incident # NMLB1034046865

Bradford,

For RP-491 with incident number NMLB1034046865 we have a signed initial and final 141 on the NM OCD website. Can
you please mark this as closed in your system? Thanks

Raven A. Goswick

Research Engineer

Petroleum Recovery Research Center
New Mexico Tech

575-835-6753 office

720-378-2659 cell



